
 
FROM THE BOARDROOM 
 

Board Meeting held 26th November 2020 
 

1. FINANCE. 

The Net Profit for the month of October 2020 was $147,285. The YTD Net Surplus is $590,873. This 

result was particularly satisfying considering that this was the first month without receiving any 

Government stimulus.  Included in the October figures is the sale of the old golf carts for $78,366.  

 

2. PARKING. 

Council has advised that they have recommended changing Anzac Avenue to 8 hour parking and this 

should be approved at the next meeting of the Traffic Committee in December. 

 

3. GRANTS 

This month we have received confirmation of 2 grants being approved. One to concrete the path 

leading to the new practice nets on 9 ($17,000) and the other to replace emergency entry gates to the 

course and modify the entry gate from the carpark to the proshop ($12,500). Well done to Rob 

Cordaiy, Craig Wood and Ben for their efforts. 

 

4. STRATEGIC PLANNING DAY 

The Board and staff will be having the first of the planning days on 2 December. 

 

5. COVID RESTRICTIONS 

Please remember that you must: 

 Sign in digitally on entering the Clubhouse – even if you enter via the locker room or rear 

entrance, you must proceed to reception to swipe your Member’s card. 

 Remain seated unless moving to the bar, café or restrooms. 

 Refrain from intermingling between groups.  

 

6. MOVEMBER 

Thank you to all those who have made donations to “Movember”. We have raised over $7504.40. My 

Mo is now gone and my wife is now calls me Uncle Fester. As one wag said to me “If you grow it 

back you will just be Uncle Fester with a mo”. 

 

As this is the last “From the Boardroom” before Christmas, I would like to wish all Members and 

Staff a very happy and safe Christmas. 

 

Stephen Twigg 

President 
 
 

Note: This document is not intended to be a minute of the relevant Board meeting but is intended to 

provide members with a summary of the significant decisions made or issues discussed by the Board at 

its most recent meeting. Certain matters may be commercially sensitive, subject to privacy 

considerations or otherwise confidential and will not be included in this summary document  

 


